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Dear Sirs/Madam

I wish to make clear my opposition to the proposed A303 Stonehenge Scheme.

The intention to continue with the original plan seems outdated, impractical and will create severe consequences
on the precious piece of land. The site does need upgrading however ripping up the habitat to create more
pollution is short sighted as well as being very expensive.

We are in a global environmental crisis and this calls for radical and special attention to managing our resources
and our land. We need steps that reflect the protection of a  World Heritage Site and mitigating traffic pollution.
Public access to site should be environmentally created Park and Ride etc and roads realigned to prevent visual
impact and car emissions.

Environmental solutions need to a starting premise as any scheme will take years to complete and needs to plan
for carbon neutral solutions.

In conclusion the current proposals are incompatible with the needs of our environmental responsibilities.

Yours faithfully
Jill Bartrop




